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G-CAPITAL- Israel Securities Authority’s
Proposal for Granting Companies the
Option to Submit Reports in English.

Client Updates

Partners Sharon Werker-Sagy and Yair Shiloni, in a client update addressing Israel Securities

Authority’s Proposal for Granting Companies the Option to Submit Reports in English.

On December 9, 2018, the Israel Securities Authority published the text, for comments to be made by the

public (by January 31, 2019), of the draft of the Securities Regulations (Reporting in English), 5779-2018,

which deal with the granting of the possibility to submit reports in English, to all of the companies traded in

Israel that wish to do so.
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